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CALENDAR UPDATE 

Mar Event 

Mar 13-24 Spring Break – School not in Session 

 
MYP PERSONAL PROJECT GRADE 10 
Congratulations to all Grade 10 Presenters, who made Thursday, March 2nd another remarkable 
evening at Rockridge.  The student presenters exhibited an incredible array of interests and talents and 
their depth of learning was evident as they spoke about their processes, and the culmination of their 
hard work.  All of our student presenters should be proud of their efforts. 

          
The MYP Personal Project Written Reports were due on February 23rd.  A list of assessed projects will be 
posted outside the library on Monday April 3rd.  Any concerns or incomplete reports must be discussed 
with personal project advisers as soon as possible, as a final list of grades must be submitted to the 
IB for moderation. 
 
WORK BC FIND YOUR FIT is coming to Rockridge on Thursday March 30th. 
Find Your Fit is part of the Provincial Government’s initiative to re-engineer education and provide 
the skilled workforce to meet B.C.’s growing economic needs. This hands-on event will allow students to 
try a variety of skills needed across the province and apply this experience to their career planning. As 
well, it is an opportunity for our students to connect with the WorkBC labour market information tools 
and services. Students in grades 8-11 will be participating during their regular scheduled classes. Grade 
12 students are encouraged to visit this event during their spare or at lunch. Students and parents 
attending any West Vancouver school are invited to attend this event from 3:15 - 7:00 pm. This event is 
suitable for grades 6 -12. 

http://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/welcome-to-the-2016-2017-school-year/
http://westvancouverschools.ca/rockridge-secondary/about/daily-announcements/


All Grade 10 students and parents are encouraged to attend this special event.  The Work BC Find Your 
Fit tour will be stopping at Rockridge School.  Be sure to attend this event as it is the only opportunity to 
access this free event on the North shore. 
 
GRADE 8 OUTDOOR SCHOOL AT CAMP SUMMIT IN SQUAMISH May 3 to 5, 2017 - Please see 
attachment for details 
 
LOST & FOUND ITEMS 
There are a number of valuables in the office such as bank cards, house keys, calculators and jewelry.  
Also many clothing articles in the bin near the East staircase. 
 
INTERNATIONAL LUNCH DISHES – Thank you to all the families that supported our International Lunch 
last Friday!  Please be sure to collect your dishes from the Rockridge Office 


